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SASSETA: Salary increments for 2024/25 
 

Members will recall that the PSA received a counteroffer from SASSETA, after the PSA’s revised salary 

demand of 9.5% in May 2024. SASSETA presented a counteroffer of 6.5% on 2 August 2024, after the 

board had its meeting on 29 July 2024. On 7 August 2024, after consultations with members, the PSA 

made a revised demand to SASSETA of 8%. SASSETA reported that the board would hold a meeting to 

consider PSA’s demand on 28 August 2024. 

 

On 2 September 2024, the PSA received a final offer from the SASSETA board of 6.5% for practitioner 

level staff and below. Members are encouraged to caucus on the final offer by the SASSETA and to 

provide a mandate if the PSA must accept the 6.5% offer. Meetings will be held during the coming week 

to obtain mandates from all members.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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